StagBreweryRedevelopment {E/zu

From: seonaid Joynson [

Sent: 21 May 2018 22:59

To: StagBreweryRedevelopment

Subject: Please note my objections to the proposed Stag Brewery site
application.

To whom it may concern.

I am writing to strongly express my concern about the size and manner of the proposed Brewery site
development in Mportlake.

1 have lived in Bames for 27 years, and work within the NHS as a local Health Visitor, serving the needs of
local families for over 20 years; my team being based opposite the Brewery site at 67B Lower Richmond

‘lmd. SW14 7HJ.

During lht},mdﬂudes 1 have seen the traffic on the roads increase considerably.
~

Re - Reﬁ:SIDMSIFU - the alterations to Chalker’'s Corner and the removal of an area
which currently forms part of Chertsey Court.

ned changes will only make the traffic congection far worse, and cause stasis
- of traffic, leading to more pollution which is objectionable for adults in the area, but extremely
dangerous for babies and children, with rapidly growing brains and lungs.

With this development, there appears to be no strategic approach to resolving traffic

congestion — it ought to be a combined effort with TFL and Richmond Council.

In my opinion, the size of this development will exacerbate a worsening situation with

harmful impacts affecting all road “users” including bus passengers, pedestrians and of
ourse people living by them. An estimate additional 500 car journeys are estimated to

arise from this new development

1am asking the Planning Department to re-think the size and density of the proposed
development, as there has not been enough thought put into the infrastructure required for
the many hundreds of dwellings planned.

Please listen to the local population.

Yours sincerely,

Seonaid Joynson

30 Westwood Road, Barnes SW13 OLA
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